
H A P P Y  H O L I D A Y S

As the year comes to a close, we find ourselves reflecting on the
many things we are grateful for, and at the very top of that list is
YOU. Serving as your dental care provider is a privilege we hold
dear, and we are honored to play a part in your journey toward
optimal oral health.

This year has been filled with moments of growth, connection,
and shared smiles. Your trust and loyalty mean the world to us,
and we are committed to continuing to provide you with the
compassionate, personalized care you deserve.

Looking ahead to 2025, we are excited about new opportunities
to serve you better. Whether through advancing our technology,
expanding our services, or simply continuing to offer a welcoming
environment where you feel at home, we are ready to make the
coming year our best yet.

Thank you for being part of our dental family. We wish you and
your loved ones a joyous holiday season and a happy, healthy
New Year.

Warm regards,

Dr. Wallace and 
Palmetto Smiles of Beaufort Team

From our family to yours

We hope your holidays are filled with 
laughter & love.



Congrats to our 4th Quarter Patient
Referral Contest Winner, Sally
Coleman! We hope you enjoy the gift
cards to local shops and restaurants.

Thank you for helping us grow by
sharing your positive experiences
with friends and family. Your trust
and referrals mean the world to us!

P A T I E N T  R E F E R R A L  C O N T E S T  W I N N E R

N E W  Y E A R  N E W  Y O U

Kickstart your year with a radiant smile! It's time to embrace the
“New Year, New You” philosophy and give your smile the brightening
it deserves. We’re excited to offer Opalescence Teeth Whitening – a
proven solution to enhance your teeth’s natural brilliance. 
Schedule your appointment today and take the first step towards a
brighter, more confident you. Your journey to a dazzling smile begins
here! 

C O N G R A T S  M E G A N
In January, we celebrate 11 incredible years with
Megan at Palmetto Smiles of Beaufort! Megan is
not just an amazing dental hygienist who
provides exceptional care to our patients but
also a wonderful friend and teammate.
We are so lucky to have you as part of our
family, Megan—here’s to many more years
together!



D R .  W A L L A C E ’ S  H O L I D A Y  C O C K T A I L

"Campfire" Fireball Cocktail
Warm and spicy, just like a bonfire on a summer night — this Campfire
Cocktail is made with Fireball cinnamon whiskey and is layered to look
like glowing embers!

O R A L  D N A  S A L I V A
T E S T I N G

We are thrilled to announce that Palmetto Smiles now offers
Oral DNA Saliva Testing! This cutting-edge diagnostic tool
helps us identify bacteria linked to gum disease and other oral
health concerns, providing personalized care to protect your
smile and overall health.

Oral DNA saliva tests can be used for:
Periodontal disease diagnosis: Identifying specific bacteria
associated with gum disease 
Risk assessment for oral health conditions: Such as tooth
decay, oral cancer, and autoimmune disorders 
Genetic testing: Detecting genetic factors that may
predispose individuals to oral health problems 
Monitoring treatment effectiveness: Tracking changes in
bacterial levels after periodontal therapy 
Detecting systemic health conditions: Certain conditions,
such as diabetes and heart disease, may have oral
manifestations that can be detected through saliva testing 

Ask us about Oral DNA testing at your next visit, and let’s take
a proactive approach to your oral health!



C E L E B R A T E  C O M M U N I T Y  A N D  C A R E  W I T H
P A L M E T T O  S M I L E S  A T  T H E  B E A U F O R T  M E M O R I A L
V A L E N T I N E  B A L L
We are thrilled to announce that our very own Dr. Jennifer Wallace and Becky
Cunningham are co-chairing the 2025 Beaufort Memorial Hospital Foundation
Valentine Ball! Mark your calendars for February 8, 2025, when this cherished event
returns to Tabby Place in downtown Beaufort.

The Valentine Ball is more than just a night of glamour—it's an opportunity to come
together as a community to support the future of health care in the Lowcountry. Funds
raised will contribute to Beaufort Memorial’s Vision Campaign, a 5-year, $10 million
initiative dedicated to expanding access to care, fostering workforce development, and
establishing innovative healthcare solutions.

As this year’s co-chairs, Dr. Wallace and Becky are deeply committed to making this
Valentine Ball a record-breaking success, and we invite our Palmetto Smiles patients
to get involved in several meaningful ways:

Purchase Tickets, Make a Donation or Be a Sponsor: Secure your spot at the Valentine
Ball and enjoy a night of pre-ball dinner parties, live music, cocktails, a silent auction,
and more. Visit www.ValentineBall.org to buy tickets, donate or be a sponsor.

Donate a Silent Auction Item: The silent auction is a highlight of the evening, featuring
unique items such as artwork, travel packages, and local experiences. Your
contribution can make a difference in this fundraising effort. 

Host a Pre-Ball Dinner Party: For those who enjoy entertaining, hosting a dinner party
is a fantastic way to kick off the evening and connect with fellow supporters. Guests
will enjoy dinner at your home before heading to the main event. 

The Valentine Ball has become a tradition that many in the community look forward to
—not only for its social impact but for its direct support of health care access in our
area. By supporting the Beaufort Memorial Foundation, we’re building a healthier
community for all.

This year's goal is to raise $230,000, directly benefiting initiatives like the Vision
Campaign, which supports projects like the Bluffton Community Medical Campus and
affordable workforce housing for healthcare providers. Together, we can make a
lasting impact on Beaufort Memorial’s mission to serve our community with quality
care.

Hope to see you there!



Looking forward to seeing you
in the New Year, 

T H E  P A L M E T T O  S M I L E S  O F  B E A U F O R T  F A M I L Y

T H A N K S G I V I N G  L U N C H E O N  
A N D  T E A M  H O L I D A Y  G A T H E R I N G


